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NOTICE 

 

 This is for information of all the concerned students and their parents, 

who have taken admission in BAMS/BHMS/BUMS courses for the session 2024-

25 that no college has been allowed to demand additional/extra fees beyond the 

fees notified in the Prospectus of Guru Ravidas Ayurved University Punjab, 

Hoshiarpur. Any demand for extra payments should be regarded as 

unauthorized and reported to the University immediately through email i.e. 

registrarpunjab@gmail.com.  

Therefore, all the candidates in particulars and public in general are advised 

that no extra fee is to be deposited at the college contrary to the instructions 

given in the Prospectus.  
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